SPECIAL MEETING SEPTEMBER 22, 1993

The special meeting of the Birch Run Township Board was called
to order at 7:00 p.m. by Supervisor Edward Magnus. Meeting
was held at Birch Run Village Council Office at 12060 Heath
Street.

Present in addition to Magnus %ﬁngary St. Charles, Joanne Strahm,
and Larry Russell, Trustees.

Gary Bartow of Bartow & King Engineers provided information and
answvered qguestions concerning Taymouth Township water system
hookup to the Birch Run system.

Motion by St. Charles, supported by Strahm to adjourn at 8:25 p.m.
Motion carried 4-0.



